
   

 
 
 
Dear : 
 
Enclosed please find our letter to worker’s compensation insurance carriers and self-insured 
employers announcing the  maximum rates for worker’s compensation benefits and 
reimbursements.  Please review this letter carefully as it includes the maximum annual limit for   for 
services provided to worker’s compensation claimants by private vocational rehabilitation 
specialists.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a WC Vocational 
Rehabilitation Specialist at (608) 261-8472 (press 4). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Division of Worker's Compensation 
Rehabilitation Specialist 
 
 
VR SPCREIMB (R.12/2021) 
 
 


